
MEETING OF THE STATE BOARD OF LIBRARY EXAMINERS 

STATE LIBRARY OF LOUISIANA 

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 

 

March 24, 2017 
 

The State Board of Library Examiners of the State Library of Louisiana, in accordance with the 

provisions of Louisiana Revised Statutes of 1950, Title 25, Chapter 3, Section 222, held a 

meeting at the State Library of Louisiana, Baton Rouge, on March 24, 2017, with the following 

members present: 

Amanda Taylor, Chairman 

Meg Placke, Secretary 

Dorothy White 

 

An application and request for provisional certification was reviewed for an out-of-state 

candidate, Ruth Bond.  Having met all of the requirements, Ruth Bond is granted provisional 

certification for at least six months or until the next time the examination is given after her hire, 

whichever date is later. 

 

Applications were reviewed for certification candidates. The written and oral examinations were 

administered. After candidates completed the written portion of the examination, copies were 

made for each board member to take with them to grade. Each board member graded the written 

and oral test and an average was taken of all the scores for a final score. As a result, the 

following candidates were granted Executive Certificates which will expire in 2022: 

  

Marjorie Harrison, Calcasieu Parish Library 

Marcie Nelson, Jackson Parish Library 

Michael Staton, Iberville Parish Library     

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

  


